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Date: 13th Sep 2018 
ADDENDUM -01 

To: All potential bidders 

From: UNDP IRAQ 

Reference is made to the UNDP published procurement notice RFQ 691/18 
Construction of Reception Hall for the Directorate of Civil Affairs in Jalawla'a sub­
district, Diyala published on both the UNDP and UNGM websites respectively on 
the 10th Sep 2018. 

Please note that there is change in the BoQs in item No 9. Subsequently the BoQ has 
also been amended and uploaded with the E-Tendering system .. 

All interested potential bidders are hereby notified and requested to use the updated 
BOQs and disregard the previous version of the BOQs. The BOQs submitted on the 
previous version will not be accepted. Only the updated BOQs will be accepted and 
evaluated accordingly. 

This Addendum-I form an integral part of the RFQ 691/18. 
All other Terms and Conditions in this 1TB will remain unchanged. 

Q
ours sincerely 

PieroEm 

�do 




